
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
TO: EUSTIS CITY COMMISSION 
  

FROM: Tom Carrino, City Manager 
  

DATE: July 18, 2024 
  

RE: Appointment to Eustis Housing Authority: Jennifer Bentley 

Introduction: 
This item is for consideration of the appointment of Jennifer Bentley to the Eustis 
Housing Authority (EHA) for a four-year term expiring in July 18, 2028. 

Background: 

The EHA has a vacant position formally held by J. Melendez who resigned effective August 
19, 2019.  

Horace Jones, Executive Director of the EHA, contacted the City of Eustis in June 2024 
regarding appointment of Jennifer Bentley. Ms. Bentley submitted her application on 
February 28, 2024, and the application process was completed on June 26, 2024. The City 
Commission has before you the appointment of Ms. Bentley for a full four-year term. 
 
Recommended Action: 
Appointment of Jennifer Bentley to a four-year term to the Eustis Housing Authority as 
recommended by EHA Executive Director, Horace Jones, and the Eustis Housing Authority. 
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Christine Halloran, City Clerk 
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